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Email One for Parents – Changes in Cleaning Practices
As you will be aware from the news, schools across the country are looking at how they can reduce costs and make sure they continue to provide high-quality education to students. 
We have been looking at all our costs and have made some decisions to reduce the amount we spend on cleaning each year. We will be implementing some new bacteria, virus, and germ -killing technology and a slightly different specification in order to cut costs. However, the main focus for our cleaners will still be on keeping washroom facilities and teaching areas clean, hygienic, and safe. In fact, we will be carrying out swab tests regularly to make sure that our school is clean and hygienic.
We are, however, going to ask everyone to make sure that they keep the buildings as tidy as possible, making sure to use bins and not to leave rubbish around the school. Small acts by all the members of our community can make a big difference in the costs to keep it clean. And we know that the money saved can be used in other areas that directly affect educational standards through teaching and resources.
If you would like to understand more about what we are doing, please visit www.nviro.co.uk/school-cleaning/   
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Cleaning with a conscience




